
What is it?

The FDA's Food Protection Task Force (FPTF) grant is available to state, local, and tribal governments
to form task forces that consist of ggovernment, industry, academia, and consumer groups create an
effective state-wide infrastructure for outreach, response, and information sharing.

Meetings funded as part of the FPTF grant aim to foster communication, cooperation and collaboration


